
 
 

President’s Report Oct 23 – Nov 10, 2015 
 
October 23  Office Day 
  26-30  Various issues  
  29  Meeting with Executive Director, HR re: Lay-off Sub-Committee issue 
 
November 01-06  CUPE National Convention – Vancouver, BC  
  09  Flex Day 
  10  Office Day, Executive Meeting 
   
Greetings to you all! 
 
I would like to start out this report and take this opportunity to thank Sister Dawn Svendsen, Chief Shop 
Steward & Office Coordinator, for her tireless work while I was away. 
 
CUPE National Convention is always interesting but it was more so this year because there was a 
contested election for the position of National President.  After some serious politicking, throughout the 
week, I am happy to announce that Brother Mark Hancock, President of CUPE BC, will be your next 
National President. 
 
I am participating in the search committee for the Vice-President, Administration position that was 
vacated by Peter Lockie when he retired.  That committee expects a final decision on the successful 
candidate sometime by the end of the month. 
 
It is my goal to address the comments and feedback that came back from the survey we sent out to the 
membership.  I am hoping that we can do this sooner rather than later.   
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Tony Nelson, President 
CUPE Local 2081 
Camosun College Support Staff 

 


